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6 August 2018 richf 

 
 
 
 

APS Members’ and Pensioners’ meeting 
 
We have recently received the required number of written requests to call a Members’ and 
Pensioners’ meeting.  In line with these requests, the meeting will consider the following 
items of business: 
 

- our decision-making process on whether to pursue an appeal to the Supreme Court 
in the APS discretionary increases litigation; and 
 

- our decision in March 2018 that minutes of Trustee meetings (past or future) would 
not be disclosed beyond the Boards and their advisers. 

 
We will now arrange a time and location for that meeting and will provide an update on the 
website once those arrangements are made, together with further information as to what 
will be covered at the meeting.  In accordance with the Rules, this information will be 
provided at least 35 days before the date of the meeting.  
 
We will continue to keep members updated on developments as soon as we are able to do 
so.  
 
 
From the Trustee of the Airways Pension Scheme 
 
Date: 6 August 2018 


